Printed on:  15/06/2020 09:10:08

Application No:  C Name: i Comment: Response:

in a conservation area. It should be located at the rear of the building, out of sight.
Comment - Other aspects of the application - in particular the removal of the ugly bars on the front elevation
windows - are welcome.

2020/1530/P - 12/06/2020 10:40:18  OBJ Objection - A lean-to shed (the proposed boiler room extension) has no place at the front of a period building
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